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I am strongly against the killing of babies through the new abortion laws that are trying to be snuck through as
 to me you can see these babies are human beings and have a right just like you and me to live .  We protect our
 crocodiles and other animals but we don't protect our babies. 
Shame on us for sacrificing a babies life for our own pleasures and comforts
Thanks
Gail Harper
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